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I oppose this measure as a horse owner of 30+ years.  Over the years, I have had to 

have dental work provided by my veterinarian on several different horses for various 

reason from a float to tooth extraction.  I would not want any of my horses to have 

dental work without anesthesia or to be administered pain medication after a 

procedure if needed.  This bill would allow this to do so without putting the welfare of 

the horse first. 


